
CHARITY  OF THE CHINEHAM  VILLAGE  HALL 
AND  RECREATION  GROUND 

 
Notice of AGM 
 
The Annual General Meeting of the Chineham Village Hall Management Committee will be 
held at Chineham Village Hall Committee Room at 8.00pm on Monday 28th February 2022. 
The meeting will receive the reports and accounts for the year ending 31st December 2021, 
and will elect up to 10 members for the committee of management. Residents of Chineham 
who are aged 18 or over are entitled to attend the meeting and vote. Entrance to the 
Committee Room is via the Lounge Bar of the Village Club 
 
If you are a Chineham resident aged 18 or over and are interested in being nominated for 
the Committee, a nomination form can be obtained on our website or by telephoning  07927 
649083. The completed form can be sent by email to chinehamvillagehall@gmail.com  for 
the attention of  L Hughes,  Clerk to the Trustees; or posted to L Hughes, of 9 Cuffelle Close, 
Chineham, Basingstoke, RG24 8RH. Forms should be received by 21st February 2022. If 
you have any queries, please telephone 07927 649083 for further information. 
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